
 

July 15, 2019 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

 

PROJECT:  Request for Information in Connection with the Proposed New York City Borough-

Based Jail System Design-Build Projects    

 

THE ADDENDUM IS ISSUED FOR THE PURPOSE OF AMENDING THE REQUIREMENTS OF 

THE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION AND IS HEREBY MADE A PART OF SAID REQUEST FOR 

INFORMATION TO THE SAME EXTENT AS THOUGH IT WERE ORIGINALLY THEREIN. 

 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 
 

• The Response Letter due date has been extended to Friday, July 19th at 5:00pm.  

 

• If you encounter any issues with submitting your response letter via NYCBBJ@ddc.nyc.gov, 

please contact Hemwattie Roopnarine at 718-391-1375.  
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